
Pre-K Home Learning: ​Week 9 
 
Dear Pre-K Families, 
 

Here is the plan for the second 
week of “Things that Grow.” If you are 
able, feel free to adapt any and all of 
these activities to do them outside! 
So much of this unit is centered on 
connecting children to the natural 
world, so the more outdoor time, the 
better! Please reach out if you are in 
need of additional resources or 
extensions for any of these activities.  
 

Many thanks, 
Ms. Valente 


